
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – April 21, 2008 

 

Present:      John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

        Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:       None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen discussed the need to appoint two Commissioners to the governing body 

of North Country Council representing Sugar Hill.  The role of the appointees is to 

inform the town about the programs and projects of North Country Council and to 

provide direction to the board and staff of North Country Council as to the priorities of 

the communities in the region. Mr. Strasser will discuss with the Planning Board 

Members and the Administrative Assistant will contact Chairman Hern of the ZBA 

 

The Selectmen received a letter in regard to a Current Use Change Tax.  The tax has been 

paid and is no longer an issue. 

  

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of April 14, 2008 seconded by MR. 

STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. BIELEFIELD, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, April 28, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


